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ROTARY SPRING EVENTS SUPPORT YOUTH
This spring two Rotary events will positively impact the young people in our community—on April 7, “Pops for a Playground”, will support the Concord Integrative Preschool Playground, and on May 22, the “Thomas R. Huckins Memorial Golf Tournament” will support need-based scholarships for local students. You can help!

Get your tickets now for the Rotary Club of Concord’s 42nd Annual Spring Pops, Fri., April 7 at Concord’s Performing Arts Center, “51 Walden”.  The Concord Band will feature jazz vocalist/trumpeter Christine Fawson. Doors open at 7:00 p.m. with a reception for all concertgoers, and early silent auction bidding. The music starts at 8 p.m. There will be pops-style seating with tables of four at $25 a seat. All net proceeds will benefit the Concord Integrated Preschool Playground for children with special needs. The playground will complement the adjacent Playscape at Ripley by providing an ADA-compliant play environment for preschool children and the community as a whole. Help support this important project by placing an ad in the program book or donating a silent auction item. Download the ad and ticket forms from the Rotary webpage, www.rotaryclubofconcord.org (click on Pops on the menu at the top.) Or call Noel Choquette, 978-505-2783 to place your ad. Use the silent auction form for auction donations or call Hilary Taylor, 978-590-6464. All seats are reserved: to make a reservation, call Dick Hale, 978-394-5158.
Register now to play at Rotary’s 29th Annual Thomas R. Huckins Memorial Golf Tournament Mon. May 22 at the Concord Country Club. Proceeds will benefit the Rotary Scholarship Fund. In 2016 Rotary awarded $24,000 in need-based scholarships thanks to the support of major sponsors, tee and green sponsors, and golfers. For this year’s tournament, Emerson Hospital, Barrett/Southey’s International Realty (the Maurer/Widell Team) and Deaconess Abundant Life Services have already stepped up as Platinum Sponsors. With our new spring date, you can score an early tune-up for your game. The entry fee of $250 includes 18 holes of golf at a premier New England course, use of the putting green, golf cart, lunch, clubhouse reception and dinner, tournament gifts and refreshments. The shotgun start is at 1:00 p.m. preceded by registration and lunch from 11:00 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. Visit Rotary’s website, www.rotaryclubofconcord.org, click on “Golf Tournament” in the menu bar at the top, and find details about registering to play and sponsorship opportunities. You will be helping some very worthy students get the education they deserve. Questions?  Contact Phyllis Maurer, 508-254-7900, pmaurer@barrettsir.com or Joe Saia, 978-369-3872, joe@westconcordliquors.com.
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· ADA approved equipment like this tunnel will be installed at the Integrated Playground

· Rotarian Rick Beers of Colonial Motors waves from the practice green at last year’s tournament.
The Rotary Club of Concord has supported the youth and charitable organizations of our community and the Rotary Foundation’s efforts to enhance our world since 1931. To learn more visit rotaryclubofconcord.org. Please like us on Facebook! 
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